
Arrangement for the University Health Service (UHS) 

for the Week of 27 July to 2 August 2020 

 

Further to the announcement made from the Task Force on Infectious Diseases on 23 July 2020 

titled “Work Arrangements and Face-to-face Teaching for the Week of July 27 to August 2, 

2020”, the UHS will continue with the current arrangements of services and operations next 

week. 

 

In order to reduce the risk of the spread of COVID-19, the dental and physiotherapy clinics 

will be closed, and non-urgent services in the medical clinic will be temporarily suspended for 

the week of July 27 to August 2.  Patients with non-urgent appointments are encouraged to call 

the respective clinics to reschedule their appointments to a later date. 

 

The UHS will redeploy resources to dedicate fully to handle consultations and associated care 

related to the COVID-19 threat.  It will continue to respond to requests and referrals from the 

campus residential community of students and visitors.   

 

For COVID-19 matters, please contact the UHS at 3917 2514. 

 

For appointment matters, please contact the following: 

Medical appointments: 2549 4686 

Dental appointments: 2859 2511 

 2859 2512 

Physiotherapy appointments:  3917 2509 

 

 

Thank you. 
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